
 

INTERNATIONAL APPEAL 
TO BLACK PEOPLES and WORLDWIDE 

The month of January is a special month which symbolizes the struggle of 
Black Peoples through an International Day celebrated on the second Sunday 
of the month. 

We CIPN (International Committee of Black Peoples) who are celebrating our 
30th anniversary of the fight for Reparations this year, are proposing to 
Personalities, Politicians, Associations and NGO to engage from this month and 
concomitantly in the fight for Reparations,  an active campaign to permanently 
remove the word "slave" from language and writings, and replace them with at 
least: 

            “AFRICANS DEPORTED AND     REDUCED TO SLAVERY” 

This approach will contribute to the enhancement of our Ancestors, to the 
esteem of ourselves and that of our Children and future generations. 

It will finally allow us to return with pride and dignity to the Lineage of our 
Ancestors who would have dreamed of freedom and rehabilitation. 

FRATERNALLY 

NB: to distribute and explain to all your contacts 

 


